
2020 Rockridge Grad Committee Application 

 
Dear Applicant, 

 

Thank you for submitting an application for next year’s grad committee; we need your energy 

and commitment. As in the past, the grad committee relies on the skills, efforts and leadership of 

strong students to make the grad year truly memorable. This is a considerable time commitment; 

if you are doing this as an addition to your resume but not because you want to make a difference 

and develop important leadership and organizational skills, then this is not for you! If on the 

other hand, you want to work hard for the benefit of your grad class and school, then go for it!  

 

Grad committee will be selected each spring for the following year 
 

Duties will may/include:  

 Committee will decide on the grad wear design and have ready for the following 

September 

 Committee will help organize the “Welcome Back” BBQ and activities for September 

 Committee members will have one meeting per week at lunch. 

 Committee members will be responsible for organizing semi-formal and or boat cruise.  

This involves arriving early to set up and staying late to clean up 

 Committee members will be responsible for organising theme days and BBQ activities 

throughout the year 

 Committee members may play a role in the year end Banquet  

 

Please attach this form to your answers to the questions below: 

 

Name:______________________ 

Email address:_____________________________ 

 

1.  What do you want to see your grad class accomplish?  

2. How can you contribute to your grad class? 

3. What are some event ideas you have for next year?   

 

 

Please submit the responses in writing by May 10 @1:30 pm to Room W116 

 

 


